

Bulletin printables                      
Any of the following items can be copied and pasted into your bulletins, newsletters, e-mails, etc. to help members learn about WELS ministry and connect with their synod. 

WELS 100 in 10
Twenty new home mission starts and enhancements were approved in 2023 toward the goal of starting 100 new home missions in 10 years! WELS does this through district mission boards, which support existing home missions and work with local congregations to identify where to plant new churches throughout their district. This volunteer group of pastors and laymen builds a solid foundation for each new mission, shepherding these churches and their pastors on their path from mission status to self-supporting congregations. Learn more at wels100in10.net.
2024 WELS International Youth Rally
Registration will be opening in March for the 2024 WELS International Youth Rally, which will be held June 25-28, 2024, at Colorado State University in Fort Collins, Colo. Teens from across the country will gather at the foot of the Rocky Mountains to explore the many messages God delivers “From the Mountaintops” of Scripture. Find out more at welsyouthrally.net.
WELS Night at the Brewers
Join thousands of WELS members from around the Midwest for an evening of fellowship, fun, and baseball at the annual WELS Night at the Brewers on Fri., July 12, 2024! The Brewers take on the Washington Nationals in a 7:10 p.m. game time. WELS members will receive discounted tickets and be seated together within each seating category offered. Tickets range from $10 to $23, depending on the seating area. Visit brewers.com/wels to get your tickets.
Get even more from Forward in Christ
Need a weekly boost from your favorite Lutheran magazine? Get previews, updates, and extra content with the Forward in Christ FREE weekly e-newsletter. For more inspiration, more stories, and more photos, sign up at fowardinchrist.net.
Follow Forward in Christ on Facebook
Get more from Forward in Christ, the synod’s official magazine, by following it on Facebook at facebook.com/ForwardinChristMagazine. Join the community and join the conversation.
WELS Together e-newsletter
Don’t miss a single important story or update from WELS! Subscribe to the WELS Together e-newsletter to stay connected with the people of your synod and the ministry they serve. Also, don’t miss the twice-monthly videos that cover important and exciting synod news. Go to wels.net/together to read more and subscribe today.
Connecting WELS members
Connection is more important now than ever. The Wisconsin Evangelical Lutheran Synod offers many ways for members to connect through social media. Join the WELS online community at facebook.com/welslutherans, instagram.com/welslutherans, and vimeo.com/wels.



